
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
AT LAST: OFCCP’S CONTRACTOR 
PORTAL IS HERE 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On December 2, 2021, the Office of Federal 
Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) 
announced the upcoming launch of an online 
portal that covered federal contractors and 
subcontractors must use to certify, on an 
annual basis, that they have developed and 
maintained an affirmative action program for 
each establishment and/or functional unit, 
as applicable. Join this webinar to hear from 
members of Ogletree Deakins’ Affirmative Action 
and OFCCP Compliance Practice Group as they 
discuss this requirement, how it impacts covered 
contractors, and best practices to prepare for the 
June 30, 2022, certification deadline.

SPEAKERS 
T. Scott Kelly (Birmingham)
Leigh M. Nason (Columbia)
Lauren B. Hicks (Atlanta/Indianapolis)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, December 8, 2021

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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